Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

CAGAYAN 2N° DISTRICT ENGINEERING OFFICE
Abulug, Cagayan, Region II

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
July 09, 2025

Subject: Notice to the Prospective Bidders for the Postponement of
Opening of Financial Proposal for Contract ID no. 25CSBC0O1 Scheduled on
July 10, 2025

This is to inform the Prospective Bidders for the postponement of the deadline of opening of
financial proposal scheduled on July 10, 2025 for the Contract ID 25CSBCO1 due to the
absence of a quorum. The Opening of Bids is rescheduled on July 11, 2025 at 10:30 AM.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

JULIAN O.[CASTRO JR., MPA
Engineer II1, Chief — Construction Section
BAC — Vice Chairperson
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